
 

ESTÁCIO PARTICIPAÇÕES S.A. 
Publicly-held Company 

Corporate Taxpayer’s ID (CNPJ) 08.807.432/0001-10 
Company Registry (NIRE) 33.3.0028205-0 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

Estácio Announces Permission to Open three new Medical Campuses Under the Mais 
Médicos II Government Program 

 

 

Estácio Participações SA ("Estácio" or "Companhia") - (B3: ESTC3; OTCQX: ECPCY) announces to the 

market and the general public that the company signed on January 21st the commitment term to 

open three new medical campuses linked to the Mais Médicos II Goverment Program. The medical 

campuses will be in the cities of Castanhal (PA), Canindé (CE) and Quixadá (CE) and are scheduled 

to open by the first half of 2020. Each campus will offer about 50 places for students per semester. 

These units will join the eight existing medical campuses, four of them announced after Mais 

Médicos I: Angra dos Reis (RJ), Juazeiro (BA), Alagoinhas (BA) and Jaraguá do Sul (SC), all going 

through maturing stage (their first intake was between 2017.2 and 2018.1). 

  
This expansion of medical campuses, 20 years after the inauguration of the institution's first 
medical campus, reinforces Estácio's position as one of the leaders in medical education. In the 
following years, the new medical campuses may add other health courses such as Pharmacy, 
Physiotherapy, Dentistry, among others. The expansion of offers in health courses is part of 
Estácio’s on-campus growth strategy. 
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